Sid’s Notes from March 11,2019
VASA Meeting

1). Safety:
Dani will be hosting a Safety Class in Newport on the 23™
of March. Class is full and will not be taking any more
names.

2). Membership:
a) TMA’s were handed out to each club. (Red Stickers)
b. Maps were not ready to be handed out yet. Should be ready in
the next week or two.

3). Events:
a) Great Trails Workshop dates are June 21, 22 & 23. At least 2
names were needed. I submitted Steve Bean and Sid Griggs. Hotel
rooms will be provided with double occupancy. If single room is
preferred VASA will pay 50%. Any changes, add names and room
info needed no later than April meeting.
b) VASA would like each club to provide a “club picture” with
caption to be put display at Annual Meeting on June B

4). Trails:
a) David needs every club to inventory their State Highway and all
Rail Road crossings. That would include locations, ie: mile
markers or location info. This information is needed ASAP.
b) There will be changes to the way signs are issued to all clubs.
The new Standard Signs (Green Hwy Crossing and Arrows) will be
split 50/50 between VASA and all Clubs. Each club will be
required to purchase all other signs at 100%. A list will be coming

out soon with the new prices. (use all old signs first).

5). Apparel:
a) VASA T-shirts are available for sale for $12.00, sizes small,
medium, large, XL, XXL.

6). New Busisness:
a). Vote was held on 3/11 and was approved for VASA to purchase
a New PA system. This system can be used by clubs on a first come

basis.

7). FYI:



